
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS  

September 13th & 27th, 2007        www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             
 

 

Treasurer’s Report    Chris Jarrell reports on our bank balance as of 9/1/07. A complete report will be 

available at the business meeting on Sept. 13th.  

 

Web site Our web site is back up and running thanks to Gene, also many thanks to Gene and Bobbye for 

financing the web site for the coming year.  They paid the fee for it and do a wonderful job for us. 

 

Sept and Oct classes   Therese Springer taught a Raggedy Rose pattern on August 23rd and Chris will 

teach a duffle bag at our Sept.27th meeting.  It requires two yards of pre-quilted fabric and a 20” long sport 

zipper.  If you can’t find the pre-quilted fabric you want, you still have time to quilt your own. Lou Ada will 

review binding and demonstrate curved piecing at the Oct.25th meeting and you will have time to work on your 

unfinished projects.      

                                                                              

Summer Squares I was very surprised to win the drawing for the summer squares and have accepted the 

challenge. I’ve been thinking of ways to use the 24 blocks and plan to be finished by the Christmas party. Chris, 

LouAda, Therese, Kay and Bobbye have been a great help to me in the layout.   

 

Show and Sale Kay has paid the rental for the room for our Show and Sale at the Spring Fling on Sunday 

April 27th. This gives us plenty of time to get prepared. Kay is the chairperson and will have a sign up sheet in 

January for committees and workers. 

 

Field Trip   Two cars of fabric hunters spent a Saturday at quilt shops in LA and all came back with 

fabric to add to their stash.  It’s an adventure to get to Mama’s but worth it when you get there. 

 

Christmas Party Xochilt has volunteered her home for our party on December 13th.  She will form a 

committee to help her and everyone will be assigned side dishes.  Thanks so much Xochilt.  Instead of presents 

being swapped we will donate money to the VA Hospital for sweat suits and each person will bring $10 worth 

of travel size personal items such as toothpaste, etc. in a plastic bag inside a gift bag. 

 

Please notify me of a change in email or physical addresses in order to receive the newsletter. Any photos that I 

take of guild activities can be downloaded and printed from the web site.  Bobbye reports that we have had 

1600+ hits on the web site. 

. 

 

 

Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  

Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

